

WEST REGION REPORT – AGM 2021

We have had several new members join our region which is always good to see.

Things have remained fairly quite in this region.  We've only held 3 events all year - a Morning coffee with Donkeys in Shropshire, a welcome party for Polly Vacher in Worcestershire during her drive to Wales and a Webster Walk held in Herefordshire which raised over £200 for the Flicka Foundation Donkey Sanctuary in Cornwall.   Claire has continued to have her open days.

The fab farrier nominations continue to keep coming in 

We were unable to attend the Malvern Autumn Show this year but have been assured that we will be invited to attend Countrytastic next year in the Spring and also the Autumn Show in September.  

Events are being planned for this Region including Webster Walks raising funds for Island Farm Donkey Sanctuary, Oxfordshire, and the Equine Dentists returning in May.

I, as our members, are looking forward to getting back to some normality and look forward to attending some events in 2022.

I would like to send my Best Wishes to all our members.


Lucy Evans
Regional Delegate
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